
Friday 29th June 2018  

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

I have just returned from an incredible day 
after a very successful Sports Day. It was 
wonderful to see so many parents, friends 

and families at the event. Well done to all 

the children and adults who took part. An 

extra special thank you to Mr Snow for 
organising the event and the staff who 

helped. 
 

Thanks also to all the fabulous community 
volunteers who have kindly given their time 

this week to demonstrate and instruct our 
children in so many various sporting  

activities. 
 
This week there has been a real community 

feel in the school, especially after the  
Summer Fair on Saturday. This was a  

truly magical day. The PTFA and the 
Church committee excelled themselves.  

I’m not mentioning the soaking of the 
teachers!! 

 
Enjoy the sunshine while it lasts! 
 

 

Miss Hurford 
 

 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

   TERM DATES  2017/18   2018/19 

   Summer     Autumn 
Term dates     16th April - 26th July   5th September - 20th December 
1/2 Terms   28th May - 1st June   19th - 26th October 

 

778 736 

717 768 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

 Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

SPORTS DAY 
 
The results from Sports Day were very close for the 
teams with Peverell coming first by a winning margin 
of just 13 points.  The teams finished in the following 
order: 
 

1st - Peverell 
2nd - Dinham 

3rd - Aisthorpe 
4th - Powlett 

 
Photos to follow next week. 

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


SCHOOL LUNCH - Tuesday 3 July 
 

As England play their next World Cup match on Tuesday the kitchen are producing a 
special lunch menu that day : 

 
Sausages, Mashed Potatoes and Baked Beans.  

Linda McCartney sausages for the Vegetarian option 
with 

Chocolate Cracknel for dessert. 
 

          Jacket Potatoes will be available as usual 
 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 
 
Thursday 19 July  Transition day to new classes for September. 
 
Thursday 26 July   Last day of term 

STAFFING UPDATE 
 
Miss McCulloch has secured a new position outside of teaching. Sadly she will be leaving us on Friday 
6 July. She has been a great influence in our journey to ‘Good’ and has been a dedicated teacher 
throughout a number of schools within the Academy Trust. 
 
We wish her every success in her new career. 


